October 15, 2019 2020 BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

The Eaton Town Council held a Public Hearing for 2020 budget. Attending is Blankenship, Welsh, DeWees, Hicks and Reese.

President Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Police Chief Snodgrass and Fire Chief Newby were in attendance.

No one from the public attended.

Discussion followed.

Both Chiefs were asked if they had any concerns. It looked good to them.

Welsh made a motion to close the Public Hearing. DeWees seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council Pesident

Bridgett S. DeWees, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer